
December 12, 2019 
 

Construction Update: Work now focused on pump stations. 
Restoration along SE 35th Pl and 164th Pl SE coming in 2020.   
 
 
 

Now that the pipe installation is complete, most of the construction will be 
concentrated inside the Sunset and Heathfield pump stations. You will still 
see trucks and workers coming and going and there will be some intermittent 
lane closures for deliveries, but traffic impacts should be minimal until we 
begin final landscaping and restoration of SE 35th Pl and 164th Pl SE in 
2020. We will send information about planned closures related to restoration 
through the email list once they are scheduled. 

For more information: 

• Visit www.kingcounty.gov/sunsetheathfield  
• Call the project hotline at 206-296-7800  
• Email Caryn Sengupta at caryn.sengupta@kingcounty.gov   

https://enviroissues.sharepoint.com/sites/SunsetHeathfield/Shared%20Documents/Task_3100_Construction/Email_updates/2019_0808_EmailUpdate_SidewalkClosuresandRestoration/www.kingcounty.gov/sunsetheathfield
mailto:caryn.sengupta@kingcounty.gov

